
                                  

Senior Portraits for the Class of 2021! November 9th and 10th 

Dear Class of 2021 Parent/Guardian,  

Congratulations!  Your Renaissance Academy student has begun their senior year and one of the first 

steps will be Senior Portraits! 

Showstopper Photography, Inc. has been chosen to be the exclusive photographer for your school and 

yearbook portraits.  We offer over 25 years of professional photography experience, very reasonable 

pricing and superior service to our customers.  

Senior Portrait Sessions will be taken at the School on the Stage Monday and Tuesday November 9th and 10th.  

YOU schedule your own appointment here:  RAC Class of 2021   

 

Senior Portrait Boys Attire 

Boys are required to wear their own button-down shirt, necktie and dark jacket. You will also do pictures 

in cap and gown which is provided by us. 

Senior Portrait Girls Attire 

The girls will be photographed in the black velour traditional drape.  We will provide this for you.  You 

will also do pictures in cap and gown which is provided by us as well. 

Only Senior Pictures taken by Showstopper Photography can be used in the yearbook. 

 

We are always doing our best to “keep it green” and our biggest effort is through technology.  We will 

be communicating with you through email and our online gallery pages. 

 

Thank you and best wishes for a successful senior year! 

Sincerely, 

Chris Murphy - Showstopper Photography, Inc. 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040A45AFAD2CA3F49-renaissance



